
 18.05.18                          Diamond Class                       

Our learning:  

Computing 

Following on from the Aardman workshop, we wanted to animate our models using the 

software package” Zu3D”. We had already explored animation using the Learnpads and 

moveable pictures on a background so our next step was 3D animation . 

        We had great fun creating our own scenarios,taking several pictures to slow down our 

character’s movements and even adding in some sound effects ! The children have now taken 

these models home to make up their very own animations over the half term holiday . 

                                                            
Cross Curricular Maths and Science  

We have continued to explore food chains in more depth and have linked this into learning how 

to organise information on a Caroll Diagram .The children have been super curious too and have 

posed some interesting questions like :   

“ If a toad is a carnivore does it have teeth?” 

“How can a giant panda be an omnivore?” 

“Do herbivores have any special adaptations compared to a carnivore ?” 

Their independent research has led to them discovering some very interesting facts which I am 

sure they will happily share with you . 

 

                           
Reminders : 

• Next week is “Timestables Challenges Week” and the children will be involved in applying their 

knowledge of multiplication facts. Please support your child in learning their target tables- thank 

you. 

 

                                                                         Mrs Moncrieff  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


